GRAND JUNCTION, CO--(Marketwired - Aug 12, 2016) - Bullfrog Gold Corp. (OTCQB: BFGC) ("Bullfrog" or the "Company")
corrects its press release of July 12, 2016 to the average grade of its mineral estimates at 0.89 grams/tonne, rather than 0.89
ounces per tonne. The press releases of April 11, 2016 and July 6, 2016 stated the correct grade.

Cautionary Note Regarding Forward Looking Statements

This press release may contain certain "Forward-Looking Statements™ within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of
1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the United States Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended. All statements, other
than statements of historical fact, included herein including those with respect to the objectives, plans and strategies of the
Company and those preceded by or that include the words "believes,” "expects,” "given," "targets," "intends," "anticipates,"
"plans,” "projects,"” "forecasts" or similar expressions, are forward-looking statements that involve various risks and
uncertainties. The Company is presently an exploration stage company. Exploration is highly speculative in nature, involves
many risks, requires substantial expenditures and may not result in the discovery of sufficient mineral deposits that can be
mined profitably. Furthermore, the Company currently has no resources or reserves on any of its properties. As a result, there
can be no assurance that such forward-looking statements will prove to be accurate, and actual results and future events could
differ materially from those anticipated in such statements. Additional information regarding important factors that could cause
actual results to differ materially from the Company's expectations is disclosed in the Company's documents filed from time to
time with the United States Securities & Exchange Commission.
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